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From: "Charles & Margaret" <klassec@usa.net>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 5/11/2012 10:00 am

Subject: Epping to Thornleigh Third Track

Submission from Charles and Margaret Klassen
Re: Epping to Thornleigh Third Track
Application # SSI 5132

We fully support additional tracks to carry goods releasing pressure on our
roads. You are to be commended for this forsight.

However we do object to the proposal because of its needless disruption to
existing infrastucture and and amenities. To destroy the amenities of Pennant
Hills Station would be vandalism.

We would like to propose a more visionary and far sighted plan.

Why not create a new undergroung transport corridor in a direct beeline from
Epping to Hornsby. The inside tunnels could be dedicated to rail with two
outside tunnels catering for a link between the F3 and M2. This would solve
two pressing transport problems in this area.

Thank-you,

Charles and Margaret Klassen



